Naomi Wopling

From: Clir J. Hodgson

Sent: 40 November 2015 14:53

To: Naomi Wopling

Cc: Clir R. Vint; Clir John Green

Subject: Re: New premises licence application - Morrisons, Totnes
Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Flagged

Dear Naomi,

| wish to express my objection to this application on the basis of all four relevant counts of objection.
The hours that alcohol sales are already permitted are already more than adequate to provide service to purchasers.

To increase these hours would not improve this service at any of the branches of Morrrisons, instead it would be
detrimental to local quality of life due to potential public disturbance caused by sales during unsociable hours and
unnecessary extended exposure of children to alcohol sales.

The legal availability is generally accepted to be one of the main controls on levels of alcohol consumption and harm.
yours sincerely

Jacqi

Clir Jacgi Hodgson

SHDC Ward Member for Dartington & Staverton
Totnes Town Council - Mayor




